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URGENT APPEAL FOR FUNDS! 
Esteemed Members of the Sahaja Yoga World Sangha 

Jai Shri Mataji and Greetings from Cabella! 
 

It is with loving devotion to our Divine Mother and with great faith in the 
power of our collective desire and action that we would like to alert your pure 
attention to a unique opportunity that the Paramchaitanya has presented to 
the Cabella International Sahaja School (CISS). 
 
Many of you know the location of the current school building, Casa Forme, 
which Shri Mataji Herself had chosen and bought in 2009. You may be aware 
that the land use for the children is very limited, that the access road to the 
school building goes via a neighbor’s property and that this neighbor is a 
constant source of trouble and aggression. 
 
It so happens that now – due to legal/financial problems of the owner - this 
building and the adjoining land is going to be publicly auctioned on June 15th . 
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After evaluations and discussions with stakeholders of the CISS and the SMND 
World Foundation, it is commonly felt that this is a golden opportunity, which 
must not be missed and that the purchase of this property and in particular 
the adjoining land would be a long-desired solution to many restrictions that 
the school has been facing. 
 
The World Foundation has already committed itself to building a new and 
larger school on soon to be fully acquired land near Cantalupo. This would be 
an extension of CISS. Hence, funds are now very limited. In order to purchase 
the property and land adjacent to Casa Forme, a collaborative approach has 
presented itself, whereby the upper two floors would be bought privately by a 
Sahaja Yogi family, while the WF would take over the rest of the building and 
all attached land. The acquisition of the land is a mandatory step to acquiring 
full boarding school recognition for CISS. 
This solution would finally provide our children with a sufficient playground 
area and increased boarding space and the access road issue would also be 
resolved. 
 
All CISS staff and the children are aware of this golden opportunity and they 
would be overjoyed if it all worked out in our favour. 
 
Dearest brothers and sisters, we feel that this is one of these moments, where 
we can prove to Shri Mataji and to ourselves, that nothing can withstand our 
joint commitment to our children and their Sahaj education. 
 
Therefore - On behalf of all present and future children here at the Cabella 
International Sahaja School - we heartly ask for your urgent support and for 
your generous contributions and donations. 
 
TARGET FOR APPEAL IS EUROS 200,000 
Any surplus funds will be reserved for CISS  
 
Please use the link below to see options of how to make your donations: 
It is very important to use the reference “Urgent appeal Cabella School”. 
 
https://legacy.shrimatajifoundation.org/ 
 

https://legacy.shrimatajifoundation.org/
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Though time is short, we know that we can achieve it, when we work together, 
united in desire and action. 
 
With sincere gratitude and appreciation, 
 
Directors of the Board of the Shri Mataji Nirmala Devi World Foundation 
 
 
 
 

 
 


